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From: pbs
To: James Feenan
Subject: FW: Rules and Regulations for developement in Mendocino
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 1:28:19 PM

Please see the attached Public Comment.
 
Public comment was sent to the wrong email, advised the commenter to please send over to the
PBS Commissions email in the future to ensure we can process it and post the comments since that
email is checked more regularly and designated for commissions Comments and questions .
 
 

From: info jadestower.com <info@jadestower.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 7:59 AM
To: pbs <PBS@mendocinocounty.gov>
Cc: info jadestower.com <info@jadestower.com>
Subject: Rules and Regulations for developement in Mendocino
 

 
To whom it may concern,
 
   I believe that the town of Mendocino should continue to adhere to the current rules
and regulations that are in place. My family has owned property in Mendocino since
1972. Over the last 52 years there has been significant growth in the
tourism industry. 
 
   While Mendocino has grown, it has retained its beauty and charm. Our town is now
on the national registry of historical places and attracts many tourists. I, along with
many others, have a vacation rental in town that does very well. 
 
   The historical review board of Mendocino has been vitally important in the review
process for both remodels and new structures. The Planning Department should
continue to provide detailed plans for both the preservation of older buildings and the
building of new structures.
 
Respectfully,
Virginia Pier
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